
Community Meeting
The Town of Dedham and City of Boston are 
developing a transportation action plan to improve 
mobility for all  along the VFW Parkway/Providence 
Highway corridor—buses, bikes, pedestrians, and 
vehicles.  Tune in to listen, learn, tell us what  should 
be improved, and help brainstorm opportunities for 
the future of this important corridor.

Learn more: 
www.mapc.org/dedham-boston-corridor-plan

Thursday, March 11
7 p.m.

Register:
http://mapc.ma/
VFWProvidence 
StudyKicko�

http://mapc.ma/VFWProvidenceStudyKickoff
http://mapc.ma/VFWProvidenceStudyKickoff
http://mapc.ma/VFWProvidenceStudyKickoff

